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RIVIER REMEMBERS SISTER JANICE PERRAULT, PM
(From Rivier Today, Fall 2022)

In Memoriam

Sister Janice Perrault, pm passed away on August 8, 2022, at St. Joseph Convent in Biddeford, Maine.

Sister Janice was an inspirational leader, administrator, religious and spiritual guide, and educator. As a
devoted alumna, she joined the University’s Board of Trustees in 2012 and served the institution for a
decade. Her spirit, vision, and commitment supported Rivier’s transition from a college to a university
and guided its growth.

Most recently, she was Assistant Provincial for the U.S. Province of the Sisters of the Presentation
of Mary supporting more than 200 Sisters living and serving in various New England dioceses.

Sr. Janice taught at St. Andre School in Biddeford, Maine; St. Joan of Arc School in Aldenville,
Massachusetts; and Presentation of Mary Academy in Methuen, Massachusetts. She dedicated many
years of her career to the care of the elderly and sick, serving as program director at the Marie Joseph
Spiritual Center and the Group Adult Foster Care Program. She ministered at St. Patrick Parish in
Lawrence, Massachusetts, as well.

Her service made a profound difference in the lives of many individuals as well as to her
community, the field of education, and Rivier University. m
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